Mathew Cook, a
graduate of Burke
Middle College,
was awarded the
Waldensian
Presbyterian
Women
Scholarship to aid
in his future
education at the
University of
North Carolina at
Wilmington.
Mathew possesses
passions for film
directing,
producing, and
teaching, one of
which he will
pursue a career in.




